
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: John.Fergerson@ghd.com; Hernandez, Christina, EMNRD
Cc: Amber Groves; cctofiling@craworld.com
Subject: RE: 11157457 Plains-COG Fascinator Fee Com #2H LACT Unit Release Backfill Request-NMOCD #1RP-5035

~COR-11157457~
Date: Friday, August 3, 2018 8:26:00 AM
Attachments: approved_1RP5035_Yu Hernandez Backfill Request Ltr Final.pdf

Good morning Mr. Fergerson:
 
Although the depth to groundwater assessment did not change, please remember to check USGS
database.
 
NMOCD approves of the delineation and remediation completed for 1RP-5035. Backfill approval is
granted. In the closure report, please include a scaled map with the various depths of excavation
demarcated and annotated. Unless informed otherwise, the depth of excavation for the areas
represented by DS-1 to DS-3 is 1 ft. bgs. Confirmation bottom/delineation samples were taken at the
depths indicated on page 3. Provide dated photo documentation of remedial activities.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 

From: John.Fergerson@ghd.com <John.Fergerson@ghd.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 2, 2018 3:33 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Hernandez, Christina, EMNRD
<Christina.Hernandez@state.nm.us>
Cc: Amber Groves <algroves@paalp.com>; cctofiling@craworld.com
Subject: 11157457 Plains-COG Fascinator Fee Com #2H LACT Unit Release Backfill Request-NMOCD
#1RP-5035 ~COR-11157457~
 
Ms Olivia Yu & Ms Christina Hernandez,
 
Attached is a letter requesting approval to backfill the excavated area within the containment at the
Plains-COG Fascinator Fee Com #2H LACT Unit Release project (NMOCD #1RP-5035)  located in Lea
County, NM.
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Attached to the letter is a Topographic Map depicting the Site’s location, a Detailed Site & Analytical
Data Map (depicting sample locations/depths/soil analytical results), an analytical data table, and
initial Form C-141.
 
Upon your approval, the excavated area will be backfilled with clean crushed caliche material and
restored following the requirements by Plains.
 
Your timely response is appreciated and please contact me if you have questions or comments.
 
Best Regards,
 
John M. Fergerson, PG
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Please consider our environment before printing this email

 
_____________________
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email, including any attachments, is confidential and may be
privileged. If you are not the intended recipient please notify the sender immediately, and please
delete it; you should not copy it or use it for any purpose or disclose its contents to any other
person. GHD and its affiliates reserve the right to monitor and modify all email communications
through their networks.
_____________________
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